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CHINA-FRANCE “BLOCK TRAIN”:
NO SHORTAGES CURRENTLY REPORTED
We are analysing the situation regularly and adapting as required. 
WWe can confirm the fact that our “block train” (from Wuhan to Dourges) has not run since 
December. There are two reasons for this: the recent strikes in France, coupled with the 
usual slowdown in activity in China, due to Chinese New Year. We were able to anticipate 
supplies for our Spring/Summer collections.
In any case, since 19 February, the business has continued to route its products from China 
by using public trains leaving from Chengdu station. Products arrive in Germany and are 
then dispatched by road across other European countries.
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